
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 July 2004 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.2 WALKWAY BETWEEN NEW BRIGHTON MALL AND HAWKE STREET 
 
  Mr Pitcaithly was in attendance to request that satisfactory access be maintained on a public 

walkway between New Brighton Mall and Hawke Street.  The walkway exits at the western end 
of the mall between the chemist shop and the doctors’ surgery.  Mr Pitcaithly considered that a 
car park at the Hawke Street end had intruded on pedestrian use of the walkway. 

 
  The Board decided to request that the Transport and City Streets Unit report on the ownership 

and status of the public walkway, for consideration at the Board meeting on 21 June 2004. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


